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We will start the month
finishing up Unit 7 where we
learned about primary
sources and will begin Unit 8
where students read and
compare Earth changes.

We are wrapping up our last
social studies unit for the
year! We will end the unit by
having scholars create a
timeline that represents
their own lives.

This science unit is all about
plants! We begin by discussing
what plants need to grow,
identifying their parts, and
then we watch them grow.

We have just begun module 7!
The first week of May we are
focusing on identifying coins
and their values before we
begin measuring with inches
and creating line plots.

REALLY GREATREALLY GREAT
READINGREADING  

5/14 No School  

5/17 Multicultural

Parade 1:45-2:30

5/27 Memorial Day

5/30 Immersion Night

We are going to complete units
28-31 this month. These last
couple of units will help prepare
scholars for third grade! 


